February 27, 2007
Carole J. Washburn, Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

P. O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

Re:
W.U.T.C. v. Westgate Communications d/b/a WeavTel

Docket No. UT-060762
Dear Ms. Washburn:  

I noticed a typographical error in the Settlement Agreement on file in the above matter.  On page 4, paragraph 13, the Settlement Agreement refers to the WCAP Revenue Objective in the amount of "$253,272."  That figure should be "253,572."  

This latter figure is consistent with the amount identified in the Narrative (Paragraphs 7, 15, 24-26, 29 & 39) and the Attachments in support of the Narrative (Attachment 1, line 23, Attachment 3, line 1, Attachment 5, line 5).  We regret the error, and request the Commission correct the Settlement Agreement accordingly.
Sincerely,

DONALD T. TROTTER
Senior Counsel 
DTT:klg
Enclosures 

cc:  
Dennis Moss, ALJ
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